

Welcome to the 2023 season of Troy Junior Baseball. Our program is proud of creating lifelong memories for children and families. Having had the privilege of being a parent, a coach, or a board member, you know firsthand the benefit that playing in this organization gives to our children. It's not just about baseball... it's about the values of teamwork, commitment, passion, and pride. The tradition of greatness lives on with every child that puts on the TJB uniform.

Troy Junior Baseball is not only a place for your sons and daughters, but for the whole family as well. In these times of economic challenge and rising demands, little league baseball remains a place where your family can celebrate all that is still good and simple.

We want to thank the volunteers in this organization, especially our coaches, for their valuable time of contributing to helping make TJB a fun and memorable place for our sons and daughters to play the All-American sport of baseball!

Thank you for the support you give to Troy Junior Baseball... and here's to another great season!